
Madagascar the Musical

Dear parents/carers,
The children in T4,5 & 6 have been given an amazing opportunity to perform on the stage at the
Liverpool Empire next year!

Miss Reid will be putting together a St B's Theatre Company.

Alongside 2 other schools from our trust we will be performing
Madagascar the Musical. The performance will be on the evening of
either the 5th or 6th March.
Parents will be able to attend. Tickets will be around £8 (price to be
confirmed)

After half term we will be running some theatre sessions to start
thinking about the production and the different roles everyone can
play. We are looking for anyone who enjoys acting, singing and
dancing (you don't have to be great at all three) We just want children
who are enthusiastic and would love to take part in a great
experience. There's room for everyone.

It is important that anyone who signs up is committed to being part of the theatre company. That will
include attending all sessions and practising songs/lines at home.
The sessions after half term will be
Monday 13th Nov 8am
Monday 20th Nov 8am
There will be some lunchtime sessions too.
We will then set a schedule for the Spring term.
Please complete sign up of Arbor if your child would like to take part.

Thank you

Miss Reid

Assistant Head


